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It seems like tax paying citizens losing their rights to live in peace. We need more 

treatment centers for people with homelessness to get help not giving them more 

freedom to do whatever they want. Getting help and get out of homelessness is not 

easy, but it is not easy to get up every morning to go to work and provide for your 

family and pay taxes.  I have two kids and share 50/50 custody. Their mother already 

considering leaving this state and I don’t blame her.  It would be devastating to me if 

my kids live hundreds miles away instead of less than one mile away.  


